
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

RESERVE BANK OF ZIMBABWE NETWORK CHALLENGES 

RESOLVED 

 

Harare, 19 August 2025 

 

The Reserve Bank of Zimbabwe wishes to notify all stakeholders that 

the technical challenge which was affecting our network from 18 

August 2025 has been resolved and banking services restored. 

 

We would like to assure the banking public that the technical challenge 

had no link or effect on depositors’ funds. The Reserve Bank and all 

financial institutions maintain robust disaster recovery frameworks, 

which ensure necessary back-up and business continuity in the event of 

any technical challenges.  

 

In line with international best practice, the Reserve Bank will continue 

to ensure the stability and integrity of the financial services sector. 

 

We appreciate your patience and regret any inconveniences caused. 

 

RESERVE BANK OF ZIMBABWE 


